December 12, 2006

To: Mayor Gary Becker
City Clerk
Common Council

From: Alderman 1% District Keith Fair

Re: Request of the Committee of the Whole

It has been my concern for a period of time that the processes being used for licensing
purposes and Due Process are questionable at best. It is my request that a Committee of
the Whole convene to discuss the perquisites of taking Parties to Due Process.

There are also some legality questions that need to be addressed so it can bring clarity to
our legislative responsibilities. Your timeliness in this very important would be deeply
appreciated.




